
Selectmen’s Meeting 

August 27, 2012 

4:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Second Floor Meeting Room, Town 

Hall. Members present were: Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman; Margaret Serpa; and Arthur 

Smadbeck.  

 

At 4:00 pm Mr. Donaroma opened the meeting. There being nothing on the agenda, he went 

straight into regular business.  

 

The Board approved the new Conservation Restriction for the Golf Course that moves all of the 

course off of the frost bottom and into one area. Mr. Jeff Carlson showed the area on the plan and 

said it had already been approved by the Conservation Commission.  

 

The Board approved a yard sale for Karrey Lynn Nagle on September 8th from 10-4.  

 

The Board voted to send the pledge for the Harborview for reconsideration to the ABCC.  

 

The Board opened the bids for administration for the FY12 CDBG Grant. The only bid received 

was from Bailey, Boyd, and Associates. Ms. Serpa moved to accept the bid. Mr. Smadbeck 

seconded. Unanimous.  

 

Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn at 4:08 PM. Mr. Smadbeck seconded. Unanimous.   

   

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:           

  Kristy Rose  

__________________________        Assistant  

Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman 

           

__________________________ 

Margaret E. Serpa 

 

__________________________ 

Arthur Smadbeck 
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